

May 9, 2008

Mr. David Plechner C.M. Jones, Incorporated 960 Swedesford Road Exton, PA 19341

RE: THE LEARNING EXPERIENCE AND BETH CHAIM

Dear Dave:

I wanted to take a moment to write this letter of recommendation and to officially say "thanks" for your company's efforts on both of the above-referenced projects. As this was the first time we worked together, I wanted you to know what a pleasure it was to work with your company. Furthermore, I appreciated your personal attention and wanted to note that the plant material quality used on both these projects exceeded our expectations.

Both projects were scheduled and executed with tight timelines, and we were very happy with your involvement in both of them. All aspects of these projects, from the initial layout to coordination and delivery of plant material, were handled quickly and efficiently.

After the installation, you dealt directly with the Township Engineer to get the escrow funds released and completed follow-up inspections to insure the success of the plant material. Both the projects look great as a result of your attention after the initial installation.

Thanks again for all your work, and we look forward to the opportunity to work with C.M. Jones in the future!

Very truly yours,

David Fickler Manager